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My name is Isabella Lefkowitz. I was born in Oregon and am a 
long-term resident of southern Oregon. Voting by mail is the 
safest way to cast a ballot for many voters, whether they are 
immunocompromised, have a disability, or simply want to 
protect the health of their community. Voting by mail is 
critical to ensuring democracy is upheld. Voting by mail 
makes voting more accessible to particular demographics and 
does not significantly benefit one political party. Best practices 
exist for preventing fraud and improving reliability. I strongly 
oppose SB 210.  
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